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TO: Executive Directors of DSN Boards, Executive Directors/CEOs of 
Contracted Providers and Private Provider Agencies; Case Management 
Supervisors, Chief Financial Officers; Financial Directors, Community ICF 
Providers; Residential Habilitation Directors; Day Program Directors; 
Employment Directors, Early Intervention Providers and DDSN Partner 
Organizations 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Michelle G. Fry, J.D., Ph.D. I fr,-)(' 
State Director M � 'I

August 17, 2022 

SUBJECT: Live Healthy South Carolina Community Health Survey 

Dear valued partner, 

Live Healthy South Carolina - which is a statewide collaboration between the South 
Carolina (SC) Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC), the Alliance for a 
Healthier South Carolina, and others - is asking for your help in getting the word out about 
a short 10-minute community health survey. The purpose of the survey is to help identify 
the resources our communities need to help improve the health of all our residents, both 
physically and mentally. 

This survey is voluntary. The survey will not be asking for participants' names, though it 
will ask questions such as an individual's county, age, race, gender, and occupation. Other 
questions will focus on the quality life in an individual's neighborhood and what healthcare 
needs are most important to them. Survey participants can choose to answer or not answer 
as many questions as they would like. 

The SC Department of Disabilities and Special Needs (DDSN), as a member of the Alliance 
for a Healthier South Carolina, would appreciate your help in spreading the word about the 
survey by sharing with your network. The link is below. 

The survey can be taken anytime. Learn more about Live Healthy SC at livehealthy.sc.gov. 



https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=iMQmMzN-G0KPWQmjnCa7qrJ9Yu1VpalHuxZfkSHrxadUNkszTUZZWUpQNEhCMDUwMzlEMlRJTEtPOSQlQCN0PWcu&web=1&wdLOR=cD5303447-FC1E-4E1E-9890-3BC2B6A2788C



